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Long Beach, CA 90806 

  

 

TO: Epson America, Inc. Customer 

RE: MSDS for Dot Matrix Printer Ribbons 

 

Thank you for your request regarding EPSON Dot Matrix Printer Ribbons. 

Material Safety Data Sheets ("MSDS") are a component of the Hazardous 
Communications Standard (HCS), promulgated by the Occupational Safety & Health 
Administration, known as OSHA.  An MSDS is not required under the HCS 
requirements for Dot Matrix Printer Ribbons because they fall under an exemption 
therein for “articles.”  The article exemption is a common one which also applies to 
many other everyday office supplies.  Therefore, Epson does not maintain MSDS for 
Dot Matrix Printer Ribbons. 

Please contact the MSDS department at fax number 562-997-5799 if you have any 
further questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

MSDS Coordinator 
Epson America, Inc. 
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